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The UGA Radon Program is funded by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency  

Poster Contest Winners Meet with Governor Kemp to Declare 

January óGeorgia Radon Action Monthô 

 In January 2020, Georgia Governor Brian Kemp signed a proclamation declaring January 

Georgia Radon Action Month. Additionally, Governor Kemp honored the winners of the Georgia 

Radon Poster Contest, meeting with each to discuss their posters. 

 Members of the Southeast American Association of Radon Scientist and Technologists 

(SEAARST) and the Environmental Protection Agency Region IV joined the program to celebrate the 

occasion. 

Governor Kemp holds the Georgia Radon Action Month Proclamation while posing with members of EPA, the 

UGA Radon Program, SEAARST,  and the Georgia Radon Poster Contest Winners 
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Radon Program Develops Relationships with Medical Community 

 The UGA Radon Program developed a relationship with a primary care physician in Georgia 

who purchased 100 radon kits to distribute to her patients. The Program then taught a class to the 

doctor's patients and medical staff in an effort to educate and boost testing among the community. 

Over 70 medical professionals and patients attended the class, and most committed to testing their 

homes after being educated. 

 Additionally, the program hosted a booth at the Georgia Lung Force Expo, which brought 

together medical professionals from all over Georgia to discuss pulmonary healthcare in Georgia. At 

the event the program taught over 40 medical professionals about radon risk and radon testing in 

Georgia. 

Georgia Radon Action Month Bring Increased Awareness 

 As part of Georgia Radon Action Month, the UGA Radon Program had a series of programs 

and exhibits to increase awareness of radon testing in Georgia. 

 The program partook in 

an event hosted by SciREN, an 

organization dedicated to 

bringing collegiate research into 

K-12 classrooms. The Program 

developed a lesson plan to 

distribute to teachers to bring 

radon science in the classroom. 

The lesson plan was designed to 

help students learn the 

relationship and difference 

between indoor and outdoor air 

pollutants. 

 In addition, the program 

participated in six other 

educational events in January, 

reaching a total 683 people. The UGA Radon Program booth at an event at the Botanical Garden of 

Georgia 


